Chelmsford Kierside

ICE SKATING CLUB

SAFEGUARDING
IN ICE SKATING

Everyone should be treated with respect and should give respect to others.
You should feel safe to enjoy ice skating at Chelmsford Riverside Ice Skating Club.

If you are worried about how you or someone else is being treated by another young person
or adult at the Club, then there is always someone you or your parents/carer can talk to.

WELFARE OFFICERS

Lauren Hounsome Michele Bandy
07961 500 066 07912014 092
lauren.hounsome@hotmail.co.uk michele.bandy@btinternet.com

NISA Lead Safeguarding Officer Contact:
Tel: 07535 041 881 Email: safeguarding@iceskating.org.uk

For immediate confidential advice (24hr helplines) Contact:
NSPCC: 0808 800 5000 www.nspcc.orguk ~ ChildLine: 0800 I 1 www.childline.org.uk
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